
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Notice No: 1374 Date: 19.09.2025 
     
 

NOTICE 
 

It is hereby informed that all the teaching & non-teaching staffs 

including PWD staffs & securities will be compulsorily detained 

during entire puja vacation. 

All the students are requested to get in touch to their respective 

departments. 

 
 

 

 

 

                                                                                  
             Officer-in-Charge 

                                     Dr. A. P. J. Abdul Kalam Government College 

                                                                                  New Town, Rajarhat, Kolkata – 700156 

                                                      


